
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

5th Grade News 

December 14th, 2016 
 

     There will be a cold weather policy in effect 

tomorrow and possibly on Monday as well. Please 

read the email for details.   

     Tomorrow is our Christmas pageant. The 

students have been working hard and it shows! 

Please make sure to drop your child off in the 

parish hall between 6:30 and 6:45 tomorrow. 

Students are to wear their Sunday best. Christmas 

colors are optional.  

     Christmas break is coming up and our class 

turtles need a home. If your child would like to care 

for the turtles over break, please send a note to 

school by Friday saying that you will allow it and 

that someone will be able to transport the turtles to 

your home on or before Wednesday at 1:30.  

     We will have a class Christmas party on 

Wednesday. Students may bring a treat to share 

with the class. Please make sure the treat has no 

peanuts in it. We will also be having a small gift 

exchange. If your child would like to participate, he 

or she can bring a wrapped gift in the $10-$15 

range. Students should bring a gift that would be 

appropriate for someone of their own gender, or a 

gender neutral gift.  

     In Science, the 5th 

graders continuing to 

learn about plants 

and are making a 

living diagram of the 

structures and 

functions of plant 

parts.   

     In Religion, we are 

talking about how 

the Church is made 

up of many people 

with different talents, 

but we all have the 

same goal. We 

discussed ways that 

we can follow that 

message in our daily 

lives.  
  

      

 

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming tests 
and quizzes: 

 Spelling test 

on Friday in 

Language Arts 

 Geo 5 quiz on 

Friday 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

     Please be sure 

your child is 

practicing the 

multiplication facts. 

The chapter test retakes were this week; 

grades are posted on Power School. Some 

of the students were not prepared the 2nd 

time and showed little or no improvement. 

There is practice online but many are not 

taking advantage of it. Geo 5 quiz is 

Friday. Please make sure to practice 

online. 

In Language Arts class this week, 

the students will finish reading 

their novel and will enjoy watching 

the film version.  In English, the 

students have begun the adjective 

portion of the noun/adjective unit.  

Spelling test is being returned and 

Lesson 16 is due tomorrow.  The 

spelling test is Friday. 
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News from Ms. McGrath 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith 

News from Mr. Slawik 

 


